
Two non-executive board members
reappointed to Sea Fish Industry
Authority
Nathan de Rozarieux and Michael Mitchell have been reappointed for a second
term.

http://www.government-world.com/two-non-executive-board-members-reappointed-to-sea-fish-industry-authority/
http://www.government-world.com/two-non-executive-board-members-reappointed-to-sea-fish-industry-authority/
http://www.government-world.com/two-non-executive-board-members-reappointed-to-sea-fish-industry-authority/

